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February 2025 
Windmill is HOSTING the 2025 Foothills Regional 
One Act Festival! 
When: March 28 - 29, 2025 
Where: Highwood Centre, High River 
If you are interested in submitting a play, or would like more information, please email Celia 
at wtp@shaw.ca - all submissions are due March 7! 
 
When we get closer to the date, we will be reaching out to our AMAZING COMMUNITY 
(that’s you!) to see who is available to support with front of house. Our current need is for 
support with publicity. If you have an interest/talent in this area, please connect with Celia! 

“Deathtrap”! 
After MUCH deliberation, let us introduce the cast of Deathtrap! We are excited to get 
rehearsals underway and bring you a great Spring show! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:wtp@shaw.ca


 

50th Anniversary Photo Book! 
Bev Anne has been hard at work compiling our 50 Year History in a BEAUTIFUL Photo 
Book! If you are interested in having a copy of our legacy, please contact Celia 
(wtp@shaw.ca) or via text at 403-652-0925 . Books are $20.00 (cash/e-transfer/cheque) + 
$2.00 for shipping! 

 

Gifts of Gratitude! 
Thank you to all volunteers who are supporting our Casino fundraiser this weekend - we 
appreciate your time, support and effort! 

Windmill proudly continued our sponsorship of the Highwood Music Festival this month 
by providing a donation to their organization!  

Funds Available: The Executive Board is proud to support current Windmill Members to 
pursue their artistic training and endeavours. If you would like to be considered for 
financial support to attend a theatre session, camp, or workshop, please apply to the 
Executive Board by emailing windmilltheater@gmail.com Remember to include your name, 
a description of the event, and the cost that you are requesting. 

 

  

MAJOR ANNOUNCEMENT 
WARNING!! 
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2025/2026 Productions!! 
AMAZING proposals were provided to the Executive and we are THRILLED to announce 
our upcoming shows for next season (pending publisher approval)! 

 

Fall 2025 - “Chicago”  
Directed By: Brooklyn and Karen Stevenson 
Musical Director: Bonnie Duffell 
 
 

 
 
Spring 2026 - “9 to 5”  
Directed By: Kayla Bil and Miranda Scott 
Producer: Gordi Anderson Moynham  
 

Upcoming Dates 
 
March 28 - 29, 2025 - Foothills Regional One Act Play Festival hosted by WTP 
 
Deathtrap Performances: April 25 - 27 and May 2-3, 2025 

●​ Dinner Theatre April 26 and May 2 ($75.00/ticket) 
●​ Regular Theatre - $30 Adult, $25 (student and senior - 65+) 
●​ CONTENT WARNING: Murder (may not be appropriate for children under 12) 

 
 

WTP Trivia Time - ANSWER!    Oklahoma! (Will Parker) 
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